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MGSA is committed to safe operations as its first priority.  The organization will 
commit the necessary resources and oversight to ensure that all equipment and 

facilities are maintained to support safety standards.  MGSA promotes a safety culture 
that encourages all members to report safety issues or concerns without fear of 

recrimination or punitive action. Members will inspect equipment for defects, remain 
alert and aware during air and ground operations, and maintain weather and 

situational awareness in order to maintain the highest level of safety. 
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